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Off Allocation 
announcement 
Thursday 23 August 2012 

 

Off allocation water access extended 
Murray Irrigation today announced that off allocation water access for customers 
would be extended at both the Mulwala and Wakool Canal Offtakes. 

 
This extension is the result of an announcement by the NSW Office of Water. 

To access off allocation water, please place an order immediately by calling T. 1300 781 431. 

Orders placed after 6.30am will start the next day.  

 

Offtake Location Last Full Day of Off Allocation 
Water Access 

Finish Orders Must be Lodged 
by 6:30am on: 

Mulwala Canal Offtake Thursday 30 August
 

Friday 31 August 

Wakool Canal Offtake Thursday 30 August Friday 31 August 

 

The NSW Office of Water has advised that an extension past Friday 31 August is possible. Murray 

Irrigation will advise customers if it is extended. 

Customers are reminded that if they do not lodge a finish order for the end of the off allocation water 

access period that water deliveries beyond this date will be accounted as on allocation water. 

 

For further Information, contact reception on T. 03 5898 3300. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Anthony Couroupis 

General Manager 


